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LADWP R1: Though the Water Board agrees that a Discharge 
Exemption Request Application Form should be developed, it will 
not be included as part of this amendment process. With limited 
staff resources, staff believes it is premature to develop this form 
at this stage. Instead it is more appropriate to develop this form 
after the Pesticide Basin Plan Amendment is adopted by the 
Water Board and while the amendment is seeking approval by 
the State Board, the Office of Administrative Law, and the 
USEPA. 
 

LADWP R2: Refer to response LADWP R2 on the next page. 
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LADWP R2: Water Board concurs with LADWP in that additional 
guidance is needed to clarify the applicability of the pesticide 
prohibition (1) to pesticide applications made under dry 
conditions, and (2) to terrestrial pesticide applications adjacent to 
surface water. Language, similar to that recommended by 
LADWP, has been added to the Basin Plan to clarify the footnote 
that discusses pesticide applications under dry conditions. 
Additionally, language has been added to the same footnote to 
clarify that a prohibition exemption is not required for the 
application of terrestrial pesticides to land adjacent to a surface 
water. To view the language that has been added to the footnote, 
refer to the footnote that accompanies the proposed pesticide 
prohibition found in Chapters 4 and 5 of the Basin Plan. The 
modified/additional language, however, will remain in a footnote 
instead of under a new section as recommended by LADWP.  
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LADWP R2: Refer to response LADWP R2 on previous page. 
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